Absence Letter Due to Vacation
September 5, 2005

Ms. Lourdes D. Pantaleon
Class Adviser
Asia Pacific Institute
Sampaloc, Manila

Dear Ms. Pantaleon:

My son, Juanito Caesar will be absent on Friday, September 12 because our family will be on vacation visiting family in the province.

This vacation is very important to us because our son will finally see our extended family after several years. I will make sure that his schoolwork will not suffer as a result of this vacation.

Please allow our son to make up any missed quiz, school activities and homework. I hope for your kind understanding about this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Elenita Caesar

